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TREATS FOR TROOPS 
 
We received a lovely framed thank you for the boxes of Treats for 
an Air Force Unit flying missions for the War on Terrorism.  The 
flag in the box flew in the face of the enemy.  This thank you is 
now hung on the wall of the Lodge for all to see.  It goes to show 
that our project of sending Treats to the Troops is very important. 
 
Elaine Jenanyan 
Treats for Troops  
 



              

Exalted Ruler’s Message 
 
On May 18th to the 21st at the State Convention in Anaheim, CA I attended the installation of our new CHEA President 
Lance Erickson, and the State Officers.  I am proud of the performance that our Ritual Team gave at the State Ritual 
Competition.  I want to thank the Ritual Team for the days and hours spent learning the words, movements, and 
dedication   I also attended many seminars to assist Exalted Rulers on running a Lodge, forming committees, create 
special events, keeping membership up to date, on which direction the Lodge is headed, and membership growth.  Every 
ER should take advantage of what they can learn at State Convention.    
I would like to talk about two volunteer sign ups.  1st Lodge clean-up. If you have never participated on Lodge clean-up 
you are missing on helping keep our Lodge clean. We start with coffee/tea and donuts at 9:00 am; work for a few hours, 
meet other members, then a free lunch. It all happens the first Wednesday of the month come and join us. 
Thanks to the Monday Crew volunteers that painted the blue and white stripes, and tire blocks on the parking lot. 
Volunteers are always needed, like Taco Teams, Birthday Dinners, Greeters, holiday special events.  Look at the Daily 
Reminder 2016-2017 [the yellow calendar] the back of the cover see all the Committee Chairpersons ask them if they 
need help. On the second page you will find event chair persons they also need help. If you do not have a Daily Reminder 
ask a bartender to give you one it has all the functions from April 2016 to April 2017. I would like to remind Parents and 
Grandparents that not all kids are cut out to go to college. The Elks have a vocational scholarship for any age that is 
seldom used. If someone you know that would like to go to a school to learn a trade a vocational scholarship from 
$300.00 to $2000.00 is available by applying on the internet. Also do not forget that you can apply for scholarships even 
if they live out of state.  
On the 4th of July let us celebrate and give thanks to God for the freedom, blessing, and the greatest country in the 
world.  
 
Exalted Ruler, 
Manny Martinez 
 

        FROM THE EXALTED RULER      

July Elk of the Month 

Royce Birks 

 
I have chosen Royce Birks for July Elk of the Month.  
As a new member Royce started immediately 
volunteering any place she was needed. Then took 
on Sweetheart Ball Chairperson with great success, 
was member of House Committee for one year, sits 
as the 5th Trustee now, and last May was Mother’s 
Day Brunch Chairperson, and those of you that 
attended the brunch know the effort she made to 
make sure all Mothers had a wonderful Mother’s 
Day. When you see Royce please say thanks for her 
help, and dedication to this Lodge. 
 
Exalted Ruler, 
Manny Martinez   
 
 
 

Jewelling Ceremony 
Honoring 

Sharon Bettencourt 
District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler 

To be held at 
 Auburn Lodge #1691 

August 6, 2016 
Ceremony 5PM Cocktails 5:30 PM Dinner 

6:30 PM 
BBQ Ribs or BBQ Chicken 

$22 per person 
Prepaid Reservations Only 

 
RSVP to Sharon Bettencourt or Events Table 

by August 1, 2016 
Make Checks Payable to Northeast District 

PER Association 
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From the Secretary  
 
First thing I wish Northeast District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler 
Dave Provan a speedy recovery after having a four way bypass 
operation. 
 
Rudy Pelzman had 29 from our Lodge travel to Reno, Nevada, and 
put on a great meal and visited with the veterans in the Reno 
Veterans Hospital. 
 
Lapsation chairman Wil Thomas is doing a great job in getting in 
contact with the members that have not paid their dues for the 
2016 - 2017 year and letting them know that they are delinquent.   
 
Please let me know how you want your Lodge bulletin sent to you, 
either by email or hard copy, and make sure I have your right 
address and also email address, along with your membership 
number and signature.  If you are a widow I will need you to tell 
me how you want your bulletin sent, along with your signature.   
 
Our Auburn Elks Lodge #1691 By-laws revision has been 
approved by the Grand Lodge Judiciary Committee.  Our By-laws 
may now be accessed online by any member of our Lodge 
through elks.org Virtual Home page:  
http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 
 
Note that a user name and password is required, and access 
through this link is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members 
who don't yet have a password may register by giving your 
membership number and name to Grand Lodge online at:  
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 
 
If you have ordered a name badge, check at the bar with the 
bartenders.   There is a box with new badges in it.  Also, as you 
come into the Lodge check in the foyer; your name badge might 
be on a table there. 
 
If you have moved or changed your phone number or email 
address, please let me know so I can update your records.   
 
If you need to reach me, please either email rfoles@sbcglobal.net 
or call 916-798-6591. 
 
Robert F. Oles, PDDGER 
Lodge Secretary 

 
 
 

               Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 

From the Desk of the Esteemed Leading 
Knight 

 
I just came back from a fabulous 10-day tour of southern 
Ireland. Notwithstanding the amazing greenery and 
topography of the land, I was so totally impressed with 
the Irish people and the pride and knowledge of their 
country and its history, their friendly nurturing 
personality and the amazing tenacity of their spirit.  
Since the 1922 Independence from Great Britain and the 
more recent treaty in the 1980s between the Northern 
and Southern factions of the country, the proud people 
of the Irish Free State have worked together to create a 
stable, profitable and desirable place to visit and live. 
 
I see a direct correlation between the Irish Free State 
and the Auburn Elks Lodge. We, as a membership need 
to be working together to contribute to the health of the 
Lodge, the community and the members. We all had our 
reasons for joining this Society. We must keep in mind 
the basic reason that this organization has been 
formed…to help the less fortunate families of children 
and our veterans. We love our dances, Taco Tuesdays, 
our RV Club trips, and birthday dinners with the 
sumptuous meals provided by our talented Chef, etc., 
but we must keep in mind that we still need to 
contribute our time, money and ideas to the basic pledge 
that we all took upon our initiation to the Benevolent 
and Protective Order of Elks. This is not just a title of a 
club. It is a statement of our commitment and pride to 
an historic organization.  
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Leading Knight 
 

  

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
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Butcher Block 
 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch11: 30 to 3:00 

 
Friday July 8, 2016 

Birthday Dinner 
Fried Chicken, Chicken Fried Steak 

Mashed Potato & Country Pepper Gravy, 
Seasonal Vegetables 
Salad Bar, Hot rolls 

Dessert 
 

Sunday July 10, 2016 
Elks All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 9am to 12pm 

Jimmy Omelet Bar 
Bacon, Sausage and Ham 

Biscuits & gravy 
Hash Browns 

 
Thursday July 14, 2016 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
July 22, 2016 

Cook Your Own Steak 
Featuring Steaks, Ribs, Chicken & Burgers 

With a Salad & Potato Bar 
5 to 7 pm 

 
Thursday July 28, 2016 

Meeting Night 
VP Visit 

Chef’s Choice 
 

July 29, 2016 
All You Can eat 

Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 
 

 

 

 Bob’s Message 
 
June was an eventful month for the Elks Kitchen Staff.  We say 
good bye to Frankie as a regular but you will see her helping 
on some parties in the future.  We welcome two new 
employees Emily and Bryan so please introduce yourself to 
them when you get a chance.  We have started a new coffee 
and ice tea service and I hope you have been enjoying the 
changeover. 
 
Now for the business part, in July (my birthday month) we will 
start with the July Birthday Dinner on July 8th followed by our 
monthly Pancake Breakfast on Sunday July 10th.  On Friday 
July 22nd we will be having our Cook Your Own Steak Night 
and ending the month with our All You Can Eat Pizza and 
Spaghetti Dinner on July 29th. 
   
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every 
Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue 
Plate Specials. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
 

 

Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 

Birthdays 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly 

by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the proceeding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Bill Clark 

530-274-1617 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

WELCOME OUR NEW 2016 - 2017 OFFICERS 

  Exalted Ruler:          Manny Martinez 

  Leading Knight:       Rhonda Rogers 

  Loyal Knight:          Chuck Cramer 

  Lecturing Knight:    Jack Meylink 

  Esquire:                    Wayne Helley 

  Inner Guard:            Wanda Nordstrom 

  Secretary:                  Bob Oles 

  Treasure:                  Mark Caplik  

  Chaplain:                                       Chuck Cooper 

  Tiler:                         Rex Goldthread 

  Organist:               Linda Wismar 

  

Trustees: 
1.  Dempsey Billey 

                                2.  John Maderios 

 3.  Warren Manley 

                                4.  Dennis Koehn 

                                5.  Royce Birks 

             
 

                   Lodge Cleanup Reminder 

 

 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each month 
at 9:00am. The next one is on July 6th. 
         
In June, we did some general cleanup inside and outside, cleaned 
around dumpster, cleaned margarita machine, popcorn machine, 
cleaned doors inside and out, cleaned and dusted bar area, 
cleaned windows, cleaned lobby, cleaned down stairs, filled salt 
& pepper shakers, filled catsup bottles, cleaned kitchen, cleaned 
the back room, vacuumed coat room and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked:  PER 
Dick Robart, PER Bill Stewart, Exalted Ruler/ BHC Dir., Manny 
Martinez, Tiler/Treas. BHC Rex Gouldthread, Trustee Warren 
Manley, Trustee Wil Thomas, BHC Pres. Bud Luse, Tom Eastman, 
Bill McPeak, Ed Rodriguez, Pete Biersteker, Carl Hoelscher, Jim 
Dodson, Jim Harris, Mike Slattery, Harvey Eisley, Cal Whitty, 
Richard Kulhavy, George Apostolos, Henry Tukloff, Linda Spar 
and Elaine Jenanyan. 
 
Turnout was low, we could always use more help.  Please come 
out and give us a hand next time. 

Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 
530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 

It pays to attend Lodge. 
     

Lodge meetings are held on the 2nd 

and 4th Thursday of the month except 

November and December 2nd 

Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. 

and the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
At the Lodge meeting on May 26, 2016, major jackpots of $300 

were lost by #3678 Donald Hamilton and #2992 Duane Causie 

and losing $18 was #2094 William Mohammed.  At the Lodge 

meeting on June 9, 2016, major jackpots of $300 was lost by 

#2094 William Mohammed and #1161 William Easterly and 

losing $35 was #2052 PER Lee Thorpe.  It pays to attend Lodge. 

 

http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net


            
 

   
 

Veterans Corner 
 
Thank you, thank you, thank you.  My heartfelt appreciation goes out to all those who accompanied me on our annual trip to 
the Reno Veterans Hospital for their BBQ luncheon.  We had a total of 30 people from our Lodge who prepared and served a 
great BBQ lunch of hamburgers and polish sausages (a patient favorite) along with all the trimmings.  Before lunch we were 
handing out candy to those who could have chocolate.  Everyone went away with a tummy full of good food; a meal that they 
are not provided at the hospital due to the dietary concerns they have.  The hospital allows for exceptions with our meals, so 
we gladly accommodate our Veterans there.  Our group engaged in conversations with the patients, not only in the dining 
area, but also in their rooms, as some have difficulties moving about.  We served lunch to about 60 patients in the center, and 
about 14 hospitalized in the hospice care unit.  After all the housed patients were fed, we went about providing lunch to the 
staff who were available.  When time allowed all the volunteers enjoyed their meal.  As always the appreciation of our efforts 
was expressed.  We put a smile on a lot of faces last Monday, June 6, 2016.  All are looking forward to our return next year.  As 
I spoke with many of the patients there I told each one that I was looking forward to seeing them again next year about this 
time, knowing full well that many won't be with us that long.  We all did our best to make them comfortable with our food 
and cheer.  The leftover food, as usual, is taken across the street to the resident guest house where family members stay when 
visiting their Veteran living in the hospital.  The manager there was very appreciative of our donations as it always saves the 
families some money with their food costs.  We make a lot of people happy when we make this trip to Reno.  The exception 
with the extra food is the soda pop.  I always buy extra and it stays with the unit at my request.  Reason being is that there are 
a couple of soda pop machines available to the patients, but they come with a cost.  The unit supervisor always thanks us for 
leaving the soda as there was about enough for each patient in the unit to have a couple cans.  Money is something that many 
of the patients do not have much of. 
 
We had some new volunteers this year.  I had one couple tell me that they will return with us every year from now on.  I 
appreciate that.  Along with the lunch we brought to the hospital many boxes of books, toiletries, socks, and other personal 
affects that the patients would enjoy.  One of our members made about two dozen lap afghans.  When we turned all our 
donations into the appropriate office, the manager there looked at everything with a big smile and then referred to a nationally 
recognized chart that reflected our donations having a value of close to $2,000.  Way to go Elks Lodge 1691. 
 
It is a privilege to share with you the names of those who participated in this event in Reno.  They are:  Chris & Manny Martinez, 
ER; Chuck & Trish Cramer; Bill & Joyce Costa; Royce & John Birks; Gene & Ginger Henggeler; Gary & JoAnn Dusky; Rich & Ellie 
Neal; Dempsey & Judi Billey; Jim & Vicki Harris; Rex & Maralee Gouldthread; Gary & Renee Alenza; Yvonne Edwards; Niel 
Bielski, Dennis Koehn; David Kalian; Bob Olds, and my wife, Patty Pelzman.  Sure hope I didn't forget anyone. 
 
Wreaths Across America is a fund raiser for our Lodge.  Each wreath purchased will be placed on the grave of a Veteran at the 
Auburn Cemetery this coming December.  The cost of a wreath is a mere $15 with $5.00 of that coming back to the Lodge.  Let's 
get a head start on this wonderful Veteran program.  Brochures can be found at the Lodge. 
 
Remember, our "Treats for Troops" is alive and very active.  Elaine Jenanyan is always looking for financial donations and 
goodies to send to our troops in harm’s way.  Do you know of anyone serving presently in the Middle East?  If so, please 
contact Elaine at the Lodge.  She would be honored to send that individual a package filled with goodies.    
 
Coming up next month is the 4th of July.  Celebrate it in a safe and sane manner.  We live in the foothills and the area is filled 
with trees that easily catch fire. 
 
August 8, 2016, the District will be holding its annual BBQ event at the Reno VA hospital.  Our members are invited to 
participate. 
 
Remember to keep in mind our military serving in harm’s way in the Middle East.  Say a prayer for them that they will return 
home safely.  Their family members here should also be tucked into your prayers.  May God bless us all and keep us safe. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman, Veterans Service Committee 
(530) 886-8499 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
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 John N. Dacosta born April 7, 1929 in Sacramento 

California passed away on March 9, 2016. He was 

initiated into the B.P.O.E.  Elks by Auburn Lodge 

#1691 on March 22, 1978. 

 
 

 
 

         Sickness and Distress                          

Dave Provan, PER, and current DDGER 

was in Mercy Hospital in Sacramento (the week of June 

13) for heart surgery.  Surgery was expected to be 5 

hours with a minimum of 6 days hospitalization for 

recovery.  

 
 

AUGUST BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 
HOWDY, YA’LL.  Round up your family and friends and herd 
‘em down to the Elks Lodge for some Chuck Wagon, finger 
lickin’ good vittles. The Auburn Elks Lodge would like the 
August Birthday members to join us in celebrating your 
“special day” on Friday, August 5, 2016. 
 
Here’s how it works:  If you are a member with a birthday in 
August, you will receive an invitation, which includes a 
dinner voucher and a free drink ticket.  Take your voucher 
to the Lodge and turn it in for a ticket.  You then select a 
table and seat from the seating chart.  Tickets can also be 
purchased for spouses and guests.  
 
THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS.  
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED 
AND SELECTED SEATING COMES FIRST. 
 
The dinner menu will be a good ol’ home cooking dinner of 
Western Chicken, Pulled Pork, Potato Halves, Baked Beans, 
Seasonal Fresh Vegetables, Salad Bar, Hot Rolls and Dessert.  
The Price is $15.00 per person. 
 
Not only will Elk members with a birthday in August be 
honored, but Elk anniversaries in August will also be 
honored. 
 
Throughout the evening, there will be raffle drawings. 

Placer High School Sober Grad Night Party 
 
Saturday, May 28, at 9:30pm four courageous Elks members 
began their night of observing and interacting with the 240 
graduating seniors from Placer High School who were 
attending their Sober Grad Night Party at the ARD 
swimming center and auditorium.  The four hearty souls 
were Exalted Ruler Manny Martinez, Rudy Pelzman, Rick 
Sutherland, and Dolores Lehman.  This year’s bunch of kids 
were well mannered and respectful. There was no horse 
play, just playful banter poolside.  Only one bottle of 
alcohol, a 1.75 liter bottle of vodka, was confiscated.  The 
bottle was half empty and the two offending students were 
spoken to and that ended the incident.  We also found a six 
pack of empty beer cans, but that is to be expected.  After 
that, all was well.  Throughout the evening we all would 
venture through the auditorium and pick up a bite to eat to 
help keep us awake.  Soda pop and coffee was consumed as 
well.   Food and beverages were constantly being put out for 
the kids to consume.  At 3:30am the kids were all inside and 
ready to watch a Will Farrell movie.  That was our cue that 
is was time for us to head home after a successful evening.  I 
would like to thank the three people who helped me 
throughout the evening.  Everything went smoothly and on 
some level even a bit boring.  That was good.  Thanx again 
and hopefully I'll see ya'll next year. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
 

 

 

          
 
 
Heavenly Father as we prepare for the 4th of July Uncle 
Sam is every Elks relative!  He is our favorite relative and 
a figure of admiration or hate for most of the world.  
Uncle Sam has been around for a long time - since 1852. 
We seem to be the only country whose national popular 
symbol is everybody's relative.  Father in Heaven that 
says something good for Uncle Sam and his nephews 
and nieces.  Thus, we Elks are in a very real nuance, 
everybody's relative. 
Now let us continue to be good ELKS - proud 
AMERICANS. 
Amen. 
 
Chuck Cooper 
Chaplain 
 

GOD BLESS AMERICA     GOD BLESS OUR LODGE     
GOD BLESS OUR TROOPS 

 
 

 

 National Wreaths across America Day                                            
December 17, 2016   
It’s never too soon to start thinking about honoring those who 
served to keep our country free by sponsoring a Balsam Wreath.  
We have 2,146 veterans in our two cemeteries. Last year WAA 
(Wreaths across America) sold 647 wreaths.  Let’s make a goal for 
2016 to get a wreath for each veteran.  In addition, this is a 
fundraiser and a percentage of the cost of each wreath is returned 
to our lodge.    
Order forms are in the Lodge foyer or call Paula @ (530) 885-1428. 
 
Paula Celick, WAA Location Coordinator 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://www.lovelivehealth.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/red-roses.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.lovelivehealth.com/five-rose-colors-and-their-meanings/&h=408&w=750&tbnid=xAW43pslmT9_wM:&docid=XSlR3KytiHgpIM&ei=R3ikVszjGpS8jAO-zK2wBw&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwiMo8Di8cHKAhUUHmMKHT5mC3Y4ZBAzCDgoNTA1


 

 

 
        
 
 
 
                                                         
 

  
  
               

     

  
           

                                                    
  

  

 

  

 

 

  

BULLETIN SPONSORS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         SAY HELLO TO OUR NEWEST LODGE MEMBERS 
Left to Right: Robert Bennett, David Derosiers, Wendal Hesterly, & David Kalian 

  

     Elks Lodge Sports  Shuffleboard Results for April and May           

Results for Shuffleboard for April 2016 

April 6th 1st Kris Cosby, Krissy Whitty 2nd Glenda Cooper, Jan Quarry 3rd Ellen 
Whitty, Joyce Costa  
Attendees:  Barbara Hewitt, Janet Dadisman Maureen Price  
 
April 13th 1st Ruby Marshall, Carol Kirk 2nd Sally Imsdahl, Glenda Cooper 3rd 
Barbara Hewitt, Jan Quarry  
Attendees: Chris Anderson, Donna, Joyce Costa Linda Zuccato, Ellen Whitty, 
Janet Dadisman, Krissy Whitty Maureen Price 
 
April 20th 1st Ellen Whitty, Jan Quarry 2nd  Glenda Cooper, 3rd Sally Imsdahl, 
Krissy Whitty, Janet Dadisman Attendees: Joyce Costa, Kris Cosby, Maureen 
Price, Janet Dadisman, Linda Zuccato, Barbara Hewitt 
 
April 27th 1st Krissy Whitty, Kris Cosby, 2nd Connie Burns, Barbara Hewitt 3rd 
Janet Dadisman, Sally Imsdahl  
Attendees: Joyce Costa, Linda Zuccato, Ellen Whitty, Glenda Cooper. 
 

Results for Shuffleboard for May 2016 

May 4th 1st Krissy Whitty 2nd Jan Quarry, 3rd Glenda Cooper Attendees:  Joyce 
Costa, Sally Imsdahl, Linda Zuccato, Donna. 
 
May 11th Jan Quarry, Janet Dadisman, 2nd Glenda Cooper, Ellen Whitty 3rd 
Joyce Costa, Maureen Price  
Attendees: Chris Cosby, Krissy Whitty 
 
May 18, 1st Maureen Price, Janet Dadisman, 2nd Ellen Whitty, Sally Imsdahl, 
3rd Kris Cosby, Krissy Whitty  
Attendees: Jan Quarry, Barbara Hewitt  
 
May 25th 1st Ellen Whitty, Jan Dadisman, 2nd Linda Zuccato, Glenda Cooper 
3rd Sally Imsdahl, Maureen Price Attendees: Janet Dadisman, Joyce Costa, 
Krissy Whitty, Barbara Hewitt 

       
 

   Pool Tournament Results 

May 4th. 
1st.  Gary Hubbard / Chuck Cramer 
2nd. Mike Landry / Roger Imsdahl 
3rd.  Howard Young / Rudy Rivero 
Attendees: 
Gary Bergquist / Manny Martinez 
Ron Ruskauff / Bill Costa 
Chuck Cooper / Ed Bourne 
Rex Gouldthread / Wayne Helley 
Pete Biersteker / Bill McPeak 
Fred Jones / Don Council 
Bill Nordstrom / Joe Mitchell 
 
May 11th. 
1st.  Rudy Rivero / Bill McPeak 
2nd. Bill Nordstrom / Joe Mitchell 
3rd.  Fred Jones / Gary Hubbard 
Attendees: 
John Higgins / Chuck Cooper 
Bill Costa / Don Council 
Roger Imsdahl / Rex Gouldthread 
Pete Biersteker / Ron Ruskauff 
Wil Thomas / Howard Young 
Gary Bergquist / Manny Martinez 
 
May 18th. 
1st.  Howard Young / K.J. 
2nd. Rudy Rivero / Ron Ruskauff 
3rd.  Fred Jones / Bill McPeak 
Attendees: 
Roger Imsdahl / Gary Hubbard 
Rex Gouldthread / Gary Bergquist 
Ed Bourne / Don Council 
 
May 25th. 
1st.  Ed Bourne / Rick DeKnoop 
2nd. Rudy Rivero / Bill Costa 
3rd.  Al Hewitt / Wil Thomas 
Attendees: 
K.J. / Bill McPeak 
Ron Ruskauff / Gary Bergquist 
Fred Jones / Don Council 
Dave McGuire / Manny Martinez 
Joe Mitchell / Rex Gouldthread 
Pete Biersteker / Bill Nordstrom 
Chuck Cooper / Howard Young 
 

  APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
The following have submitted applications for membership in Auburn 
Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
Don Lippert proposes Bruce Bailey and Cal Bisson proposes Michael E. 
McCann.                   
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